
Interference Report 

In Fall 2018, and again in recent months, the station has received various complaints 

about WDPR-FM 88.1 suddenly going off the air. Virtually all of the complaints point to 

an outside source of interference, and have come from areas East and Northeast of 

Dayton. These outages should not be confused with FM static, and seem to last for 

about 15 minutes. In order to determine the cause of interference, the station and the 

Federal Communications Commission (FCC) are asking for your assistance.   

 

If you experience an outage of the station, please note the following. 

 

1.  Date 

 

 

2.  Time 

 

 

3.  Location (If not a specific address, than neighborhood or intersection, etc) 

 

 

4.  Antenna (built into the radio, indoor or outdoor) 

 

 

5.  Duration of the Interference 

 

 

6.  What does it sound like? For example: noise, or audio from another station, etc. 

 



 

7.  If voice or music, what did you hear? 

 

 

8.  Do you have recordings of the interference? 

 

 

9.  Weather conditions 

 

 

10.  Your name 

 

 

11.  Your address 

 

 

12.  Phone number 

 

 

13.  Email address 

 

You can also email Shaun Yu, President & CEO with the above information: 

shauny@dpr.org 

mailto:shauny@dpr.org

